	
	

	
	

	
	

	December 12, 2008
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND EMAIL
David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

	


Re:
Docket No. UT-083056;


Verizon’s Comments
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and four (4) copies of Verizon’s Comments.
Electronic copies were filed with the WUTC Records Department as of this date.  All Parties of Record were served as outlined in the Certificate of Service included with the document.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
[image: image1.emf]
Gregory M. Romano
GMR:pl
Enclosures
cc:  see Certificate of Service
